2020 AARES Distinguished Life Member

Professor Rod Mclnnes

Rod has been an AARES member since the 1990s, where he has made major contributions as
Manager Promotion and Development from 2012 to 2019, and Chair of the AARES Software
Committee since 2018.

Rod played a major role in the society as it transitioned from an incorporated association to a not-
for-profit public company in 2017 in his roles as Manager Promotion and Development and as a
member of AARES Council and Executive.

Since 2018 he has been chairing the Software Committee for AARES council and overseeing the
commissioning, design and installation of a new software platform and website for AARES.

For many years he has organised and hosted the webinar series for AARES, and he has been the
leading influence on AARES and the Council becoming more digitally engaged. In 2020 he is highly
involved in the local organising committee of the AARES 2021 conference.



